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Government Relations Co-Chair Discusses New Laws That Will
Impact Small Businesses in California
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In a podcast interview with NF/B, Ben Ebbink shares his insight on the biggest compliance
headaches in 2024 for small businesses in California.

To listen to the podcast, visit NE/B.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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